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To Whom It May Concern: 
 

I am responding to you regarding your access to public records request from August 5, 2024 for information 
from the City of Warwick.   

 
Request:   
See Attached 

 
Response:   

Property Maintenance – No responsive documents exist. 
Fire Department – No responsive documents exist. 
Building Department – See Attached  

 
In accordance with RIGL § 38-2 Access to Public Records, this response is the City’s complete reply to your 

request for public records.  
 
In accordance with RIGL § 38-2-8, you may wish to appeal this decision to Mayor Frank J. Picozzi (3275 Post 

Road, Warwick, RI 02886).  You may also wish to file a complaint with the Department of the Attorney 
General (150 South Main Street, Providence, RI 02903) or the Rhode Island Superior Court of the county where 

the record(s) are maintained.  It is also my understanding that additional information concerning the Access to 
Public Records Act may be available through the Attorney General’s website at www.riag.ri.gov. 
 

Thank you for your interest in keeping government open and accountable to the public. 
 

Sincerely, 
/s/Lynn D’Abrosca 
Lynn D’Abrosca, City Clerk 


